
STATE OF ALABAMA 
 

COUNTY OF ETOWAH 
 

CITY OF RAINBOW CITY, ALABAMA – PLANNING COMMISSION – December 29, 2020 
 
The Planning Commission of the City of Rainbow City, Alabama had a scheduled meeting for 

this date. The day of the meeting Mr. Jake Ramsey called to withdraw is rezoning application 
for Lumley Rd. Parcel 15-09-31-2-000-133.001. Mr. Ramsey stated that he was not going to 

meet his deadline for financing. Meeting canceled. 
 
Next Meeting scheduled for January 26, 2021 

 
 

Respectively submitted, 
 
Heather Hill 

Recording Secretary 
 


